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School Attendance  

The attendance this week. All students have 100% attendance – Well done everyone. 

 

Settling in 

It’s so nice to see our new students loving coming to 

school and engaging with different activities with each 

other and staff. This week Crystal Class have enjoyed 

creating different crafts, spending time outside with the 

new sensory equipment and baking a delicious Biscoff 

Cheesecake.  

 

This week during 

Maths lessons, Crystal 

class have been 

focusing on length and 

height. All students 

were extremely 

imaginative and 

enjoyed using different measuring tools and techniques. 

They explored the school finding things to measure and compared the length of 

the objects they found. They even measured each other, labelling their current 

height, marking specifics and are looking forward to seeing how they grow 

during their time with us. 

Coming up! 

Next week students will be given the chance to take part in lots of different 

easter activities such ask baking, making easter bonnets and even an easter 

egg hunt around the school site. How egg-citing!!! 

Dates for your diary: Spring Term 2  

End of spring 2 break up: April 4th  

Summer 1 term starts April 22nd  

Consultations and placements are now open for the Summer term and 

September 2025 places. Please contact the school for enquiries or to 

arrange a visit 
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